xviii.   Letter to Patients/DPC Transition #2
November 2, 2015
Dear valued patient:
To those of you who have joined Green Hills Direct Family Care already, welcome and thank you for deciding to continue to allow me to provide you with your personal health care.  For those who remain undecided, please know I am looking forward to transforming how patients receive primary medical services in our community.  By providing transparent wholesale pricing for medication, labs and radiology, and by making our monthly membership fee incredibly affordable, I am passing savings directly to the patient.  I look forward not only to making things easier on your wallet, but also to spending more TIME with each and every one of you during your visit and addressing all of your concerns.  Being able to reach me after hours, nights and weekends via phone, email, text, Skype, etc. will cut down on waiting in the Emergicenter/ER for a high copay; this equals less cost and more time for you.  Please remember, DPC is not a substitute for insurance; and it is still recommended that you retain some kind of policy with a larger deductible, lower monthly premium and preferably an HSA, HRA, FSA.
We will be having our second town hall meeting on Wednesday November 11th, 2015 from 7-9pm at Independent Park Community Center.  Please see the address below.  In the meantime, please feel free to call the office with any questions. 
You can enroll by checking out our website at www.greenhillsdirectfamilycare.com for more information; a lot of questions can be answered on the website.  Links to our social media are also on the site.
If you have any problems in the meantime, we have partnered with two insurance specialists.  Please reach out to either one of them and they can help you with questions about how your insurance will work with a DPC practice. 
Donna Beach (Medicare)
Integrated Insurance Group, LLC 
Phone: 610-392-2604 
Email: donnabeach.iig@aol.com
Bob Kachelries (Commercial)
Lehigh Valley Benefits Group
Phone: 610-336-4800 x103 
Email: rkahelries@lvbenefits.com
As an existing patient, the once-a-lifetime sign-up fee of $50.00 will be waived until December 15, 2015.
In order to provide the value of TIME, accessibility, and discounted fees, patient enrollment will be limited. 
If you choose not to stay with Green Hills Direct Family Care, you have until December 24th to find a new Primary Care Physician.  
Please don’t hesitate to call the office with any questions/concerns—
Sincerest regards-
Kimberly Legg Corba, D.O. 
Town Hall Meeting:
Independent Park Community Center
150 Independent Road
Breinigsville, Pa 18031
Wednesday, November 11th, from 7pm-9pm
Open House: 
Green Hills Family Health Care
1150 Glenlivet Drive, Suite A-17
Allentown, Pa 18106
Wednesday, December 9th, 2015 from 7pm-9pm
